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Mail in voting in Oregon allows for voters to make informed decisions with time to 

research the issues and candidates while also empowering more voters from rural 

areas as well as those with inconvenient work schedules or responsibilities. Little if 

any serious fraud has been found in Oregon or Washington with their mail in systems 

and we have some of the lowest vote countong costs to taxpayers in the country! 

There is absolutely no reason to force in person voting beyond disenfranchising large 

portions of the population and costing the taxpayer more. 


